
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 22/1/24 

 

This week we have used our fine motor shills to make bird feeders and 
hung them in the tree outside our class. We have been colouring and 
drawing pigeons, robins and bluetits. We have been watching different 
vehicles from the garden and ticked what we saw on our clipboards (we 
looked very professional in our high-vis vests!). We have started     
creating roads for our London town and been sticking down famous 
landmarks.  

Book of the week– Brown Bear, Brown Bear   
Rhyme of the week–  Five little Monkeys and London Bridge  

Word of the week–  heavy  

Maths 

This week we counted the 
bird food and compared 
group sizes; identifying 
which has ‘many’ and which 
has ‘few’ or ‘fewer’. We 
counted cars and discussed 
their size, 
shapes and 
speed.  

Literacy 

This week we have been tapping, clapping and 
counting the beets in different words; our 
names and animals. We read 
some of the Naughty Bus and 
have been playing like the 
child in the story.  

Next Week 

We will be looking more about where we live; we will look at London and Malpas as a com-
parison. We will build very tall towers and focus on our own homes; what is all around my 
home? Do I have a garden? We will continue creating our map art and be discussing our 
emotions using colour monsters to identify different zones of emotion.  
 
Book of the week– This Bus is for Us   
Rhyme of the week–  Down at the Station 

Word of the week–  large 

 

 


